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Since 1 October 2022, third-country nationals residing outside the European Union or the
Schengen area may once again travel to the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg for all types of travel,
including non-essential travel (e.g. for tourist or other reasons), regardless of their vaccination
status.

However, the persons concerned remain subject to the general conditions applicable for entry
and stay of less than 90 days in the Schengen area, including in particular being in possession
of a valid passport and, for persons subject to the visa requirement to enter Luxembourg, being
in possession of a short-stay visa.

Details of the rules applicable for stays of less than 90 days as third-country nationals and
the exact procedures to be carried out beforehand can be consulted by following the link
below:

https://guichet.public.lu/fr/citoyens/immigration/moins-3-mois/ressortissant-tiers/sejour.html
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